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Comments: 1900 feet. That is the distance from the northern most homes in San Juan River Village and the

proposed gravel pit. 1900 feet! I'd love to know your personal thoughts to a proposed gravel pit that far from your

home. I totally understand the need for gravel within our county, but adamantly oppose the proposal to place a

gravel pit so close to San Juan River Village. This proposal adds significant health risks to residence within San

Juan River Village, and liability to the US Forest service by placing the gravel pit so close. It significantly

decreases the quality of life by adding dust, Noise and significant road traffic of gravel trucks both within Jackson

Mountain Road and 160 highway. It's a bad idea. Integrating the gravel pit with an IMBA designed mountain bike

trail system seems to significantly reduce the value and enjoyment of riding in this area. I personally don't want to

be around an area that has gravel trucks passing by or sharing the road with me. It is my hope that the forest

service and county could find A much better suited location for a gravel pit.


